
 

August 3, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Welcome to the Community Services Preschool Program! There has been a great deal of              
planning for the upcoming year and we are looking forward to working with your child. 
 
There are several important upcoming dates and events. On Monday, August 27, 2018, the               
Dewing Community Services Preschool (CSPS) will be hosting an orientation from 3:30            
PM to 5:30 PM. The Heath Brook School will be hosting their orientation on Tuesday,               
August 28th, from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM. ​We invite all of you to attend. At this time, students                   
and parents will have an opportunity to view their classroom and learn about the CSPS               
program. Teachers will also be available to answer any questions that you may have. Please               
enter the building through the main entrance. A staff member will be there to greet you and                 
direct you to the classroom.  
 
The school year will officially begin on Wednesday, August 29th at 8:25 AM at the Heath                
Brook and 8:15 AM at the Dewing. Drop off times and procedures will be discussed at                
orientation. Please note that school will not be in session on Friday, August 31st and Monday                
September 3rd. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Community Service Office at               
(978)640-7831 ext. 218. Again, we would like to welcome you and your child to the Tewksbury                
Public Schools’ Community Services Preschool Program. We look forward to having a great             
year with your child. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
The Preschool Team 
 


